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Important Information Re: Coronavirus (COVID-19)

The Union Office is continuing to monitor information concerning the Coronavirus
(COVID-19) outbreak, and is in continual contact with the University in regard to
their response to this situation and the impact on CUPE 116 members and others in
the University community.

We encourage you to visit www.ubc.ca for further information, updates, and
communications from the University in regard to COVID-19 measures. The
University has also created some FAQs for managers and supervisors that you may
find useful, which can be found at: http://www.hr.ubc.ca/covid-19/

The Local also takes this opportunity to remind you of the importance of being
extra vigilant in regard to handwashing and other hygiene habits, as well as staying
home if you are feeling unwell. We will keep you updated with further information
as soon as it becomes available.



